V-P Albright — The Senate Council today voted to accept
the recommendations in the "Preliminary Draft" on Status of
Librarians (copy attached). This includes matters of tenure
and Senate membership. There is still some question whether
the Council has power to do this regarding the matter of
membership in the Senate (tenure I think is another matter),
and I believe that the Council should circulate the membership
seven days before the next meeting if allow for a possible
objection. I can't believe anyone will offer to discuss
the subject. Would you like me to ask Ed to do this, or
to place the matter on the agenda, or follow some other
course? Doubtless Ed will report the Council action to you
in a few days.

Bob E

Bot E.

Ed has takked briefly with me. apparently no problem. The Board her adopted a set of policies based on Council action.

Phoedry Minhal Jille